
 

 
Important Dates      

      
10th July– Sports Day 
13th July– Summer Fair 
14th July– Reports come out for parents 
17Th July– Parent drop-ins.  
 
 

There will be no summer term trip for year 5 as we were able 
to enjoy a trip to the theatre earlier this year. Instead we are 
hoping to hold a year group picnic or rainforest themed day 

as a treat for the pupils hard work this year! 
 

Please do not hesitate to come into school for a chat if 
there is anything concerning or worrying you. 

 

Regards:  
‘The Year Five Team’ 
 
 

We are now in the last half term of the 
school year. 

 
Children in Year 5 are working hard in prepa-

ration for their new start in September!  

Year 5 



CURRICULUM  
 

Our theme this term is; 
The Amazing Amazon 

 
 

English - Stories from other cultures, persuasive and  
balanced arguments. 
Maths - Shape, space and measures, data handling, area 

and perimeter. 
Science – Animals and their habitats, Lifecycles. 
Computing – Programming, data handling, e safety.  
Geography – South America 
Art – Abstract drawings and paintings 
PE – Cricket and Athletics 
RE – .Being open, honest and truthful, being accountable 

and willing to lead. 
 

Book Bags and Reading 
Remember: Children who read regularly at home make the best 
progress, so please find a few minutes each day to share a book 

with your child. We will give them the opportunity to change 
their books every week, and any comments you wish to write in 

their home reading diaries are welcomed! 
 

Homework 
Unfortunately, we have seen a decline in the amount of home-

work being returned to school each week.  
There is always spare homework in the front door of the 

classroom.  
A huge thank you and well done to those, who created 
their 3D rainforest. They have made an excellent dis-

play in our classrooms.  
 

 
 

                   PE 
Wednesday - Hazel class 
Wednesday- Hawthorn class 
 
On Wednesday Mr Lynch will teach  PE 
to the class not visiting forest School. 

 

Please ensure that a PE kit (shorts, T. shirt and pumps) is in 
school and that each item is named. Jewellery (including  
ear-rings) should not be worn on PE days.  
 
Unfortunately, we are noticing that more and more children are 
regularly turning up to school without a PE kit. It is vital that 
children are wearing the correct kit and footwear in order to 

take part in PE lessons safely. 
Forest School 
 

Forest school takes place on a Wednesday afternoon.  
Each class will take turns on alternate weeks this term. 
 

     Please make sure that your child has wellies that they   
can keep in school for this.                    

 
 
 
 

 

Water BoƩles 
In order to have a drink during the day, children need 
to keep a named water boƩle in school, which will be 

sent home every Friday for washing. 
Reminder: Snacks for break Ɵme should be a healthy 

snack. 


